
  
   

 

27 February 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
RE:  YEAR 11 HOODIES 
 
To celebrate the completion of Middle School, I am pleased to offer you the opportunity to 
purchase a BWS leavers hoodie for the current Year 11 boys. 
 
These are available to purchase direct from our Uniform Supplier: The Direct Clothing 
website. Please go to:  https://www.thedirectclothing.co.uk/school/bishop-wordsworths-
school-leavers-hoodies/ and then click on the box at the bottom of the page labelled 
“Leavers Hoodies”. 
 
The hoodies are available in a choice of four colours:  Heather Grey, Oxford Navy, Hot 
Pink or Hawaiian Blue and are available in sizes XS (34”) to 3XL (56”).  All hoodies will 
feature an embroidered BWS logo on the front left breast and Leavers and the number 20 
on the back, with the names of all the boys in the cohort printed within.  Boys will be able 
to choose whether to have their first name/nickname printed on the back of the hoodie 
below the number 20.  The cost without their name printed on it is £19.90 and the cost 
with the name printed on it is £21.90. This includes free p&p to school for collection.  Mrs 
Jacobs, Pastoral Support Officer, will have sample sizes S (36”) – XL (48”) available 
to try from Monday 2 March until Friday 20 March, if you would like your son to try 
before you order. 
 
In order to allow time for bulk dispatch and to ensure free p&p please order via the link by 
Friday 20 March 2020.  (Due to the numbers involved it will not be possible to order 
after this date!) 
 
All hoodies will be delivered to school in time for the Leavers’ Barbecue on Thursday 7 
May 2020. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs M Jenner 
Head of Middle School 
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